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Hi Year 7! 

How was your Easter break? I 

hope you have spent time 

each day doing something 

you enjoy!  

Well done for all the work you 

have been completing. Keep 

it up, I am looking forward to 

seeing all the amazing 

projects you create so please 

make sure you send them to 

me so I can include them in 

the next newsletter! 

Take care and stay safe! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ThinkNinja is a mental health and 
emotional well-being app for children 
and young people.  They have recently 
added new Covid-19 content and 
provide you with an opportunity to 
explore fears and worries relating to the 
Coronavirus.  For information simply 
Google ThinkNinja or use the following 
links: 
  
Apple (iPhone) 
- https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/thinknin
ja/id1425884328  
Google 
(Android) https://play.google.com/store/
apps/details?id=com.thinkninja 
 

Work Wall of Fame! 

Our new skills and hobbies! 

Miss Carter – has enrolled on two Open 
University courses: Young Peoples’ Wellbeing 
and Forensic Psychology. She has also been 
walking quite a few miles a day. 
 
Heidi Hull – has been writing a daily diary of 

her private thoughts, feelings & 

accomplishments. 

Andie Smyth 

Brianna Green  

Elissa Gozcu 

Connie Sorce  

Molly Taylor  

https://thinkninja.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fbbccf3da3ae16abb66105ca2&id=dcb58df91f&e=25af53c15a
https://thinkninja.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fbbccf3da3ae16abb66105ca2&id=dcb58df91f&e=25af53c15a
https://thinkninja.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fbbccf3da3ae16abb66105ca2&id=d4368de70b&e=25af53c15a
https://thinkninja.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fbbccf3da3ae16abb66105ca2&id=d4368de70b&e=25af53c15a


Messages from your form tutors! 

 

 

 

Hello Year 7,  

I hope you are staying safe at home and 

enjoying learning new skills. I have been busy 

baking biscuits, something I have enjoyed doing 

for many years now. If you would like to have a 

go at home here is the recipe I use (125g 

unsalted butter, 55g caster sugar, 180g plain 

flour, for the method look on the BBC food 

website and search shortbread). I hope you 

have fun with the Dance project work, you can 

also learn lots of new styles from YouTube. Keep 

sending your work through by email and I look 

forward to seeing you all again soon.  

Miss Bilsby  

 

Hi year 7, 

I hope you and your families 

are all safe and well and not 

in too much of a chocolate 

coma after the Easter 

weekend! 

Remember to keep reading 

for pleasure, to keep your 

creative and 

imaginative brains ticking 

over. 

I look forward to seeing all 

your amazing English work 

over the next few weeks. 

With best wishes 

Mrs Harris 

 

Hi Year 7s!  

I hope you and your families are well. I also hope you are keeping yourselves busy 

by getting on with your homework tasks and also separating some time for 

exercise and trying out skills and hobbies. I’ve been keeping my two children 

busy by doing lots of sketching and designing at home. We’ve tried a really cool 

website called ‘Nike By You’ where you can design and customise your very own 

trainers. Give it a go! Looking forward to receiving your new Technology task and 

hope to see you all again soon...  

Mr Husnu 

 

Hi everyone, 

I hope you are all well and enjoyed 

the Easter sunshine.  I’ve been 

really impressed with the great 

work you have sent me …keep this 

up!  I’ve been busy walking my 

two Labradors …a chocolate one 

called Betsy and a yellow one 

called Elsie.  Also, much to my 

family’s surprise, I’ve been baking 

cakes most days - I think I will 

need to join in with Joe Wicks’ PE 

workouts this week!   

Take care and stay safe, Mrs 

Lukeman. 

 

Hope you are all keeping well and using your time wisely.  

Use this time to learn new things where possible, we will soon be back to school 

and normality and this will all be a distant memory.  

Keep talking to friends/ family as much as possible this really does help.  

Enjoy the next few weeks focusing on the new project tasks and HAVE FUN!  

Take care and hope to see you all soon,  

Miss Keys 

 


